
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 26, 1995 
 
 
 
BY FACSIMILE 
683-6804 
 
Sergeant Charles R. Tilby 
Special Investigations 
City of Eugene 
Public Safety 
Police Services Division 
777 Pearl Street 
Eugene, Oregon  97401 
 
Dear Chuck: 
 
It was a pleasure meeting you this morning, and I’m looking forward to working with 
you over the next couple of weeks as we prepare for Mrs. Aquino’s visit.  I will be 
sending guest lists and other information to you as quickly as possible. 
 
Enclosed for your information is correspondence from the office of Maria Stanley, the 
woman whom Mrs. Aquino invited to Eugene for a short visit.  Their time together is 
scheduled for Saturday, June 10, from 3 to 5 p.m. at Valley River Inn.  I do not know the 
nature of the relationship between the two women, but Mrs. Stanley’s assistant, Wayne 
Slovick, told me that they had some contact a number of years ago in the Philippines. 
 
Let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 


